Dear Olivier,

Thank you so much. I hope it is OK that I get back to you as soon as I get the other meetings confirmed?

Kind Regards,

Anne Therese

Fra: info-bdf [mailto:info@bdf.belgium.be] 
Sendt: 5. oktober 2015 08:50
Til: Anne Therese Sortebekk <anne.therese.sortebekk@ffo.no>
Emne: Re: Meeting with The Norwegian Federation of Organizations of Disabled People (FFO)

Dear Madam

The Belgian Disability Forum asbl wishes to thank you for your proposal of meeting.

The dat of 12/11/2015 would suit us very well. Unfortunately, it would not be possible at 9:00. The President, Pierre Gyselinck, and some members of the board of the BDF could welcome you at your best convenience from 10:00 to 15:30.

Kind regards

Olivier magritte

BDF

Coordinator

2015-10-02 11:21 GMT+02:00 Anne Therese Sortebekk <anne.therese.sortebekk@ffo.no>:

Dear Sir or Madam.

I am writing to you on behalf of The Norwegian Federation of Organizations of Disabled People (FFO). FFO is an umbrella organization with 77 member organizations of people with disabilities and chronic diseases. 
Some of my colleagues and I are visiting Brussels in November. The purpose of the trip is mainly the CRPD, but also networking with other umbrella organizations. Norway delivered its’ first report to the CRPD this summer. FFO is currently coordinating an alternativ report to the CRPD. I understand that you initiated and coordinated a shadow report in 2014. 
We would like to learn from your experiences from both coordinating the report and the committee’ consideration ot the Belgian report (if you attended the meeting). We would really like to arrange a meeting and hope that you can meet with us on the 12 of November. Around nine is best for us because of other meetings, but later on the same day is also possible. The day before can also be an alternative.
I am looking forward to hearing from you. 
Kind Regards 
Anne Therese Sortebekk 
Head of the Legal Aid Center
The Norwegian Federation of Organizations of Disabled People (FFO) 
Email: anne.therese.sortebekk@ffo.no 
Phone: + 47 96 62 27 35 
  
The Norwegian Federation of Organizations of Disabled People (FFO)
Mariboes gate 13, 0183 Oslo, Norway 
Phone: + 47 815 56 940     www.ffo.no 
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